
Wycombe Abbey invites you to 
attend a presentation on applying to 

Oxford and Cambridge

Monday 10th June 2019

This is an ideal opportunity for Lower Sixth pupils considering Oxbridge as 

part of their university applications to listen to key speakers from Oxford and 

Cambridge University.

The talks will begin at 14.00 and finish at 15.30.

Please RSVP names of attendees to Mrs Abby McCormack ay mccormacka@wy-
combeabbey.com by Monday 3rd June


